
August 25, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

The Devine Independent School District has given approval and support for the Devine High School Floral
Club to raise funds by selling a one-time subscription for monthly floral arrangements.

All funds raised will be used to support the supplemental supply needs of the Devine High School Floral Design
Classes. Orders and payment are due on September 15th, 2021.

Sincerely,

Dr. Todd Grandjean
Superintendent, Devine ISD


